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H.S.H. Hereditary Prince Alois of Liechtenstein today received H.E. President 
Tsakhiagiin Elbegdorj of Mongolia for a working visit, which was followed by a 
luncheon hosted by H.S.H. Reigning Prince Hans-Adam II of Liechtenstein. 
Present at the luncheon meeting were H.E. Ambassador Vaanchig Purevdorj, 
Permanent Representative of Mongolia to the United Nations Office at Geneva 
and other International Organizations, H.E. Mr. Avirmed Battur, Deputy Minister 
for Defense of Mongolia, Mr. Lundeg Purevsuren, Foreign Policy and National 
Security Advisor to the President of Mongolia, and Dr. Daniel Levin, Member of 
the Foundation Board. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From left: H.S.H. Reigning Prince Hans-Adam II of Liechtenstein, H.E. President Tsakhiagiin Elbegdorj, H.S.H. 
Hereditary Prince Alois of Liechtenstein 
 



 

Following the luncheon, a working meeting took place at the offices of the 
Liechtenstein Foundation for State Governance to discuss a financial literacy, 
capacity building, and democracy education project in Mongolia within the 
framework of the country’s Smart Government Initiative. The Liechtenstein 
Foundation for State Governance was represented by Dr. Daniel Levin, Member of 
the Foundation Board. Mongolia was represented by H.E. Mr. Avirmed Battur, 
Deputy Minister of Defense, and Mr. Lundeg Purevsuren, Foreign Policy and 
National Security Advisor to the President of Mongolia.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From left: Dr. Daniel Levin, Member of the Foundation Board, Mr. Lundeg Purevsuren, Foreign Policy and 
National Security Advisor to the President, H.E. Mr. Avirmed Battur, Deputy Minister of Defense 
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